Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the City of Florence will hold the first Public Hearing on Tuesday,
August 4, 2020, at 6:00 pm at the Florence City Hall, 106 South Patterson, Florence, Texas
76527. The meeting will be held via zoom. Please email acrane@florencetex.com for more

information.

The Public Hearing is to hear public comment discussing the Re-adoption of the Juvenile Curfew
Ordinance.

I certify that the above notice of the City Council Meeting was posted at City Hall of
the City of Florence, Texas at3: A<~ pm on the 27" day of July 2020.

WIS

Amy L Creﬁ)le
City Secretary




